
Year 
Date of event/ competition 

(DD-MM-YYYY)

Type of the event 

/ competition 

(Sport / cultural / 

Technical / 

academic fest / 

any other (please 

specify) event 

through active 

club / forum

Name  of the event/competition

link to the 

activity hosted 

on the 

institutional 

website

2019-20 15/08/2019 Cultural Fest

Independence Day Celebration -2019 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2019-20 22/09/2019 Cultural Fest

Fashion Show "Fashion Rainbow -2019 

Organized by Culutural Directorate AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

2019-20 23/09/2019 Cultural Fest

The Craft Day Celebration, organized by 

the Cultural Directorate AKS University 

Satna and Department of Education, AKS 

University, Satna in association with Fine 

Art Club.

View 

Document

2019-20 26/01/2020 Cultural Fest

Republic Day Celebration 2020 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 15/08/2020 Cultural Fest

Independence Day Celebration -2020 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 16/08/2020 Cultural Fest

The "Invisible Star: Hunting Talents" 

Swar Sri (Singing Competition) Grand 

Finale, organized by the Cultural 

Directorate of AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 16/08/2020 Cultural Fest

The "Invisible Star: Hunting Talents" 

Jhankar (Dance Competition) Grand 

Finale, organized by the Cultural 

Directorate of AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 16/08/2020 Cultural Fest

The "Invisible Star: Hunting Talents" 

Abhivyakti (Acting Competition) Grand 

Finale, organized by the Cultural 

Directorate of AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 26/01/2021 Cultural Fest

Republic Day Celebration 2021 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 10/06/2021-17/06/2021 Cultural Fest

Artist In Me 2021 Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna in Association 

with Fevicryl Art & Craft Professionals

View 

Document

The institution conducts /organizes  following activities
5.3.3.2.Cultural competitions/events

https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/1. Independence Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/2. Fashion Show - Fashion Rainbow 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/3. Craft Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/4. Republic Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/5. Independence Day Celebration 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/6. Invisible Star -Swar Shri 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/7. Invisible Star -Jhankar 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/8. Invisible Star -Abhivyakti 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/9. Republic Day Celebration 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/10. Artist In Me 2020-21.pdf


2020-21 21/06/2021-28/06/2021 Cultural Fest
Artist & Me 2021 Organized by Cultural 

Directorate AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 15/08/2021 Cultural Fest

Independence Day Celebration -2021 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 16/09/2021 Cultural Fest

Workshop on Mandala Arts 2021 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 18/09/2021 Cultural Fest

Ganesh Utsav 2021 Organized by 

Culutural Directorate, AKS University 

Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 26/01/2022 Cultural Fest

Republic Day Celebration 2022 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 22/07/2022 Cultural Fest

Fashion Show "Fashion Rainbow -2022 

Organized by Culutural Directorate AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 15/08/2022 Cultural Fest

Independence Day Celebration -2022 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 29/08/2022 Cultural Fest

The Handmade Silk Jewelry Fest, 

organized by the Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 7/9/2022 Cultural Fest

Ganesh Utsav 2022 Organized by 

Culutural Directorate, AKS University 

Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 14/09/2022 Cultural Fest

Raj Bhasha Diwas - 2022 Organized by 

Department of Education and Department 

of Commerce and Cultural Directorate in 

collaboration with the Literary Club, 

AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 01/11/2022-03/11/2022 Cultural Fest

Madhya Pradesh Sthapna Diwas -2022 

Organized by Department of Education, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 14/11/2022 Cultural Fest

HACKATHON-2022 Organized by The 

Department of Computer Science & 

Engineering at AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 21/11/2022-26/11/2022 Cultural Fest

Workshop on Hair & Skin Care -2022 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 06/01/2023 - 10/01/2023 Cultural Fest

36th Inter University Central Zone Youth 

Festival, 2022-23 AKSUtsav Organized 

by AKS University, Satna Under the 

Aegis of Assoication of Indian 

Universities (AIU) New Delhi

View 

Document

https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/11. Artist & Me 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/12. Independence Day Celebration 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/13. Workshop on Mandala Art 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/14. Ganesh Utsav 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/15. Republic Day Celebration 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/16. Fashion Show - Fashion Rainbow 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/17. Independence Day Celebration 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/18. Handmade Silk Jewelry Fest 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/19. Ganesh Utsav 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/20. Raj Bhasha Diwas -2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/21. Madhya Pradesh Sthapana Diwas 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/22. Hackathon 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/23. Workshop on Hair and Skin Care 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/24. 36th Inter University Central Zone Youth Festival 2022-23, AKSUtsav 2022-23.pdf


2022-23 26/01/2023 Cultural Fest

Republic Day Celebration 2023 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 1/8/2023 Cultural Fest

“Threads of Tradition: Raksha Bandhan 

Crafting Festival”. Organized by Cultural 

Directorate, in collaboration with the 

Fashion and Modeling Club of AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 15/08/2023 Cultural Fest

Independence Day Celebration -2023 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 19/09/2023-23/09/2023 Cultural Fest

Ganesh Utsav 2023 Organized by 

Department of Commerce and Spiritual 

Club, Cultural Directorate AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 15/10/2023 Cultural Fest

Fashion Show "Fashion Rainbow -2023 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, in 

association with Fashion and Modeling 

Club AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 2/11/2023 Cultural Fest

The DEEPUTSAV -2023 Organized by 

Cultural Directorate in Association with 

Fine Arts Club

View 

Document

2023-24 26/01/2024 Cultural Fest

Republic Day Celebration 2024 

Organized by Cultural Directorate, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 8/3/2024 Cultural Fest

Mahashivratri Celebration 2024 

Organized by Cultural Directorate in 

association with Spiritual Club AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 22/03/2024 Cultural Fest

"RangUTSAV 2024" Organized by 

Cultural Directorate  in association with 

Fine Arts Club AKS University Satna

View 

Document

 

https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/25. Republic Day Celebration 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/26. Threads of Tradition-  2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/27. Independence Day Celebration 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/28. Ganesh Utsav 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/29. Fashion Show - Fashion Rainbow 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/30. DEEPUTSAV -2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/31. Republic Day Celebration 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/32. Mahashivratri Celebration 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/2Data Culture/33. RangUTSAV 2023-24.pdf

